
 Chairman Senator Prozanski, Vice Chairman Senator Thatcher, Senator Dembrow, Senator Gelser, Senator, Heard, Senator, 
Linthicum, and Senator Manning,

We are contacting you regarding SB554, we feel this is overstepping our constitutional rights.  We as citizens of the United States of 
America have the right to have protection were ever we go without the fear of being apprehended.  Those who have completed the 
required courses in order to have a license to be in possession of fire arms should not be subject to restrictions.  There are 
numerous incidents on record of lives being saved because someone had a weapon apprehending one initiating incident intent on 
harming innocent victims.
We urge you to please dismiss SB554.

Thank you,
Michael and Runnisha McNamee 


